
RHS PLAN TRANSITION REMINDER

All MissionSquare RHS 
plans are moving to 

Nationwide!

The plans will begin 
moving the evening of 

August 4, 2025.



All City of Sacramento MissionSquare Retiree Health 
Savings plans will move to Nationwide starting at 
the close of the market on August 4, 2025. 
Nationwide’s plan is called a Post-Employment 
Health Plan (PEHP). 

You should receive a notice in the mail from 
Nationwide with your PEHP account information 
around the beginning of August. 

Plan transition information and all notices: 
https://www.cityofsacramento.gov/HR/employee-
retiree-benefits/rhs-plan-transition

Questions?
RHSPlanTransition@cityofsacramento.org 

915 “I” Street, Plaza Level
Sacramento, CA 95814
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